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【Outline of survey】
Skills required for interacting well with other people are called social skills . Social
skills are essential for leading a social life and are referred to as higher brain functions
founded on linguistic or non‑linguistic communication skills. The importance of social
skills for dealing with rapid changes in the daily physical or social environment surrounding
people, especially children, has been increasing due to the rapid development of technology,
increased computerization, and demographic changes including declining birth rates, and
aging of the population. These changes have been accompanied by increased reports of child
rearing and education problems, which are attributed, at least in part, to the failure of
some children to acquire social skills. Therefore, our aim in this study is to analyze
empirically the normal process by which social skills are acquired in the formative period,
and to identify pathological conditions arising in the acquisition process. We intend to
combine observation and quantitation of behavior and social skills with functional
neuroimaging to analyze the neural correlates of the process by which social skills, such as
face‑to‑face communication, develop in infants, school children and adults.
This research uses functional neuroimaging in combination with conventional behavioral
observation techniques from developmental psychology so that social behavior in the
formative period can be targeted for analysis along with the corresponding neural bases.

【Expected results】
A new dimension in multidisciplinary research encompassing not only developmental
psychology, but also social psychology, systems neuroscience, mathematical statistics, and
pediatrics should develop based on a new perspective that supports the suitable display of
skills and individuality inherent in people. It is expected that the process by which the
normal development of human social skills that determines behavior regarding relationships
between oneself and others, will be elucidated at the neurological activity level, and
consequently, contribute to a greater understanding of the pathogenesis of disorders of
social dysfunction including autism.
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